
Hi Andy, 

As you know we have been wrestling with the reconciliation activity of our IAD log-ons and we 
appreciate the information you have provided about the recent usage by our operational staff.  
On the basis of this, and taking into account the short timescales involved, we forecast our 
demand to be 2,500 for 1/4/08.  We would caveat that this will be subject to further refinement 
over the next few weeks as we review our interaction with IAD in our business processes and 
whilst we envisage that when a complete reconciliation activity has been completed the 
number may change, we suspect that it may increase rather than decrease. 

I am happy for our forecast figures to be shared to the shipping/transporter/supplier 
community via the Joint Office website. 

Regards 

Colette Baldwin 
Senior Regulatory Analyst 
Industry Development Team 


